EROS Go Live 27 October 2023

Are you ready for EROS?  

What is EROS? EROS stands for the Electronic Referral Optimisation System. It will be delivered through the REGO fully integrated referral management platform that NHS Kent and Medway is adopting to streamline and improve referral processes delivering a range of benefits to patients and GP practices. 

Go Live for ENT and MSK/T&O is 27 October 2023 – please make sure you are set up so that you can refer your MSK and ENT patients from 27 October using the new REGO digital solution. Another 18 RTT specialities will go live throughout the year. 

There are things you need to do to make sure you can use REGO. 

1. Ensure you have downloaded the REGO template.
Please use the Resource Publisher if it is available in EMIS. Where it’s not available, please use the Template Manager. Check out this guide for support. 
If you encounter any issues, please email kmicb.digital@nhs.net

2. Ensure you have the REGO icon displayed on your laptop/computer.
The REGO software has been installed remotely by SCWCSU, but if you have any problems, please email kmicb.digital@nhs.net 

3. Attend an Information and Training webinar – dates and links below. 
11 October 1.30-2.30 pm  Click here to join the meeting 

17 October 1.30-2.30pm Click here to join the meeting 

18 October 1.30-2.30 pm Click here to join the meeting 

24 October 1.30-2.30pm Click here to join the meeting 

25 October 1.30-2.30pm Click here to join the meeting 

01 November 1.30-2.30pm Click here to join the meeting 

Please share with all your team members who will need to use the system so everyone has a chance to hear about what EROS will do, how it works and why it will be beneficial to you and your patients. Each person only needs attend one session. The sessions will be recorded and then shared in the GP Update weekly so anyone unable to attend can watch it at their convenience. We also have a training and readiness information pack which we will share with you. 

4. EROS Champions – do you have any team members who would be willing to attend an additional training session to support others post go live? If so, please email the EROS team Kmicb.eros@nhs.net.
We are looking for four Champions per HCP area and will send you the link once your place has been confirmed. Choice of dates below.
08 November 12.30-1.30pm 

14 November 12.30-1.30pm 

Please contact the EROS team if you have any questions: Kmicb.eros@nhs.net

Further information and support will be provided in future GP Updates.
